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Submission: I can purchase my beverages in my local town(Nambucca Heads), unable to avoid paying the 15¢ 'tax' per
container imposed by the retailer. But to 'earn’ the 10¢ refund I must spend up to $10 to drive 50km to the nearest depot, and
queue and wait up to 30min. I have always enthusiastically used the yellow bin to dispose of these containers. Now, to reduce
expense | have to stockpile these containers in my garage until I have enough to make it worthwhile making the journey, and my
yellow bin is remains all but empty. Replacing one efficient system with an expensive and questionable one. If what the
attendant at the depot said that these containers are being stockpiled in Qld until it is decided what to do with them, is true, it is
again a case of the two main reasons for introducing this system, the environment and the consumer, are the only entities to
suffer. Shame.





